9/22/19
Good afternoon Sterchi families!  I hope that you have had a nice weekend and have enjoyed the beautiful weather. 
THANK YOU for supporting our Sterchi students and coupon books!  We are half way through the coupon book campaign and over halfway to our goal of selling 1,500 books.  We have sold 762 books as of Friday.  Our 4th grade is leading the way with 186 books sold so far. The incentive challenge for this weekend is to sell 2 books over the weekend or to have sold 10 coupon books total so far.  
Good luck to our cross country team on their race on Monday at Leisure Pools at the Forks of the River.
School pictures are this Friday, both individual and group pictures. Information and order forms are coming home with your child.  
On Sunday, October 20, we will be celebrating 60 years of Sterchi Elementary. Our school opened its doors in 1959.  Look for more information to come home with your child in the weeks ahead as we get ready to celebrate this exciting milestone.  If you are a former Sterchi student, please make plans to attend.  Also, please spread the news to any Sterchi alumni that you know. 
Attendance at school each day is important.  Congratulations to our 3rd graders for having the highest percentage of attendance this past week with 96.6%! The top 3 classrooms with the highest attendance this week were:
1. Ms. Farner’s 4th grade class                   99%
2. Ms. Satterfield’s 3rd grade class            98.9%
3. Mrs. Heatherly’s & Mr. Loveday's  1st grade classes 98.8%
                        Kindergarten            94.4%
                        1st grade                      95.2%
                        2nd grade                    96.1%
                        3rd grade                    96.6%
                        4th grade                     96.1%
                        5th grade                     95.9%
                        Sterchi                       95.7%
The deadline to turn in orders to the PTA for the Sterchi spirit wear is this Friday, September 27.  Please make plans to attend the next PTA meeting on Monday, September 30, at 3:00 in the library.
Our Sterchi-ism for September is to be RESPECTFUL.  Treat people the way you want to be treated.  Talk to people the way you want to be talked to.
Remember, “with great power, comes great responsibility,” and most importantly, “in a world where you can be anything, BE KIND.”
Have a great week!
~Lynn White
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR!
September 26           GREEN day for Kindergarten
September 27           School picture day – individual and class
September 30           PTA meeting @ 3:00
October 4                   Class t-shirt day
                                    Coupon Book celebration
                                    End of 1st nine weeks grading period
October 7-11              Fall Break
October 20                60th Anniversary Celebration, 2-4pm
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Twitter                       @SterchiElem & @SterchiPrinci
Facebook                    Sterchi Elementary PTA
Website                     http://knoxschools.org/sterchies
Cafeteria                    sterchi_cafe@knoxschools.org
Remind 101               text @sterchifam to 81010
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